
Dale and Brenda Austin have always had a heart for missions. In 2019, they went to the
country of Namibia as Associates In Missions to work with the Ikerds. They served in various
capacities that included preaching, as well as teaching the GATS curriculum in several
locations around the country. After much prayer and counsel, they went to South Africa in
December 2019. Since their arrival there, they have been involved in pastoring a church in
Vanderbijlpark, a city in the industrial hub of the Gauteng province. From there they have
launched out to minister in various capacities and events throughout the country. In 2021,
they were promoted to Associate Missionary status, and in May 2023 they were appointed as
Intermediate Missionaries to South Africa.
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